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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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New School Website 

We are excited to share with you that our new 

school website is now live at www.st-catherines.w-

sussex.sch.uk. We will be adding new and exciting 

content to this over the coming months so look out 

for future updates in the newsletter. 

 

Request for Large Cable Drums 

 

We are looking for 

Large Cable Drums 

for our new 

outdoor learning 

area.  If anyone is 

able to get hold of 

any or knows of 

anyone who can 

please let the 

school office know.   

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

January 2022 

Mon 10 After School Clubs start 

Fri 14  Street Dance Club starts 

Fri 21 Film night (no street dance) 
 

February 2022 

Tues 1 Y2 Class Liturgy 

Tues 8  Safer Internet Day 

Fri 11 Fair Trade Tuck Shop 

Tues 15 Y3 Class Liturgy 

Mon 21 – Fri 25  Half Term 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

Calvin is a worthy recipient of the award for his 

brilliant book review on the Iron Man.  

 

Joshua (Y2) is a winner for great work in his 

spiritual journal. 

 

Esmae (Y4) is also a winner for  

her hard work with multiplication  

and division in Maths. 

 

 

Luke 2:1-12  
 

‘When they saw that the star had 

stopped, they were overwhelmed 

with joy.’ 

  

Catholic Schools Inspection 

Just a reminder that the report from our 

recent Outstanding Catholic Schools 

Inspection is now available to share and can be 

found on the school website on the following 

link.  

Rivers Homework 

Some pupils from Year 5 shared their fantastic 

homework on rivers with Mr Croghan just before 

Christmas. Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

Administering Medicine in School 

If you have given permission for your child to 

have paracetamol or antihistamine in school we 

are assuming that this will continue unless you 

contact the office to let us know otherwise. 
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